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Joel has managed to survive
for over 25 years in the
Clicker invested world, but

even he can learn a few new
tricks. He’s already adept
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Supra’s new manual
transmission option
alleviates much of that
disappointment. Since before
the new Supra was officially
revealed in January 2019,
we’ve been asking ...
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The Toyota Supra’s New
Manual Transmission
Transforms the Car
The Toyota Supra coupe – a
twin under the skin to the

BMW Z4 convertible – finally
has the option of a manual
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The Chicago Manual of Style
is an American English style
guide published by the
University of Chicago Press.
The Manual’s guidelines for
publishing, style and usage,
and citations and
indexes—known as ...
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The Chicago Manual of Style,
explained
Manual handling causes over
a third of all workplace
injuries. These include work-

related musculoskeletal
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The goal of this Resource
Manual is to help State
Parties to manage natural
values within World Heritage
properties. As such it is
aimed at natural and mixed
World Heritage properties as
well as ...
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Resource Manuals
Physician breaks down when
stomach pain should mean a
trip to the doctor
KENILWORTH, N.J., Aug. 31,

2022 /PRNewswire/ --
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Appendicitis is the most
common cause of sudden,
severe abdominal pain in ...
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